
A mirror in Lambre's crossing
Saturday, 15 August 2009 11:57

In the crossing of the streets that go towards Lambre and the exit towards Ferrol the visibility is
very limited by what we have asked in the town hall us to put a mirror to improve inside possible
the visibility of the vehicles that come from Lambre and go out towards Ponte do Porco.
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